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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 

 

 

  

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  

Buckman Direct Diversion Board 

October 3, 2024 @ 4:00pm 
  

   

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the 

Buckman Direct Diversion Board scheduled for October 3, 2024 

@ 4:00pm has been cancelled. The next meeting is scheduled 

for November 7, 2024 @ 4:00pm. 
 


